Board of Alderman Special Open Meeting Minutes
March 8, 2021
At 6:00pm at 303 East Station Drive Sturgeon Mo 65284
Roll Call:
Mayor Steve Crosswhite — yes
Alderman Kyle Schultz- yes {On the speaker phone)
Alderman Janice Butler - yes
Alderman Ashley Long - yes
Alderman Stan Robinson- yes

Mayor Steve Crosswhite called the meeting to order. First up for the evening Zane Arends
spoke to the board. About changing the wording on some of the ordinances. Also wanting to
raise the sewer rates.

1. Discuss proposal to amend the following ordinances- Ordinance 911 (City Code 700-
800), Ordinance 916 (City Code 700.140 and Ordinance 646 (City Code 700.130).

After much discussion the board is looking into changing the wording and raising the
rates on sewer and availability for sewer.

2. From what account do we pay Gary Cunningham $3,000.00 for our Wastewater Lagoon
Capacity Analysis. The Board of Alderman said to pay the $3,000.00 out of the Wetlands
money market,

3. From what account do we pay Gary Cunningham $5,000.00 for our EMS fee for our
sewer permit renewal. Paperwork to be submitted no later than 12/31/21. Thisis a
budget question and will be put into the 2021-2022 budget.

Motion to adjourn special meeting made by Alderman Ashley Long seconded by Alderman Stan
Robinson all four in favor.

Meeting Ended: 7:26pm
Minutes Approved on: March 22, 2021
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City Clerk Donna Tracy Mayor Steve Crosswhite
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